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15 June 2023 

Dear Parent /Guardian  

Class of 2023 Leavers’ Prom: Friday 30 June 2023 

I am delighted to say that we can now confirm details for the Class of 2023 Leavers’ Prom which 

will take place on Friday 30 June 2023 at the Stadium Conference Rooms M4 Junction 11 

Reading Berkshire RG2 0FL. Students can arrive from 7pm, with the event ending at 11:30pm.  

The evening will include a red-carpet entrance, buffet and DJ. The evening is strictly a formal 

dress code and students will need to make their own travel arrangements to and from the venue.  

This celebration is a privilege earned and not a right; the school reserves the right to withdraw 

invitations at any time should your child fail to work within the school rules. As such alcohol, 

tobacco or any other illicit substances are not permitted at the Prom. Vaping is also not permitted. 

Should any student attempt to contravene these very strict protocols or arrive at the event 

inebriated they will be asked to leave and you will be contacted. 

This is a ticketed event. Entry to the venue is strictly controlled and is by inclusion on the guest 

list and the production of a valid ticket only. Tickets are personalised and numbered. They 

will be available from the 16 June 2023.  The tickets will be available in the MER school reception 

between 11:30am & 3pm. Students and parents will be able to collect those tickets and sign for 

them. There will be no replacements offered if lost and students are advised to ensure that 

they responsible for the collection and safety of their own ticket. 

If you would like any more information, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0118 966 

8065 asking for Ms Headley on Ext 141 or by email 

MERoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org  indicating Prom 2023. 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating the end of exams with our fabulous Class of 

2023 and wishing them ‘Good Luck’ as they leave us and move on to the next phase of their lives. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms D Headley 
Head of Year 11 
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